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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Freezing fog is likely to be most 
prevalent along river valleys and over 
lowland areas, but isolated fog patches 
are also possible elsewhere. Visibility will 
be less than 100 metres in places.  The 
fog is expected to clear later in the 
morning, although a few patches may 
persist into the afternoon, for instance 
over the Somerset Levels.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Fog

Valid from 06:00 on Thu, 01st Dec 2016 until 12:00 on Thu, 01st Dec 2016

Patches of dense freezing fog will affect parts of southwest England during Thursday 
morning.

Due to the patchy nature of the fog and also the low angle of the sun, driving conditions 
may be difficult with journeys likely to take longer than usual.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• South West England

   • Bath and North East Somerset

   • Bristol

   • Cornwall

   • Devon

   • Dorset

   • North Somerset

   • Plymouth

   • Somerset

   • South Gloucestershire

   • Torbay

   • Wiltshire


